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At the September, 22, 2022, LHC meeting—our first after our summer hiatus—attendees caught 
up with one another, both personally and professionally. All who attended this meeting 
expressed enthusiasm for work in the upcoming year on a variety of LHC initiatives. At this 
meeting, Maria Modica-Snow passed the baton to Lynda Jones and Signe Bergstrom, 
announcing them as the coalition’s new co-chairs. The group also welcome Katherine Randel 
from the larger D&I group, who spoke about D&I’s plans for the upcoming Fall Fast; the LHC 
and the D&I are sharing space at the event.  
 The coalition went over old business, covered internal housekeeping issues related to the 
web site, minutes, grants/proposals, and record-keeping, and broadly discussed a few of 2023’s 
events and projects, including the Temple Event, an LHC-mounted exhibit/event that will 
commemorate the 60th anniversary of 1963’s Rally to Support the Southern Freedom Movement 
at which Lorraine Hansberry was the chairperson. The event took place at Temple Israel of 
Northern Westchester. A decision was made to hold a separate brainstorming session on 
September 27, 2022, to discuss the event in more detail.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


